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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Jennifer Morris
Subject: RE: Calt Mac

Hi Jennifer,

Yes, it has been a while. Hope your new job is going well. PCE was found in soil borings and soil vapor samples
south of DO3. There appears to be a source, possibly some spills that reached groundwater in that area.

| am not aware of any areas that posed a unique hazard to workers. With regard to the levels of
possible individual worker exposure, | can't comment.

Regards,

Jemy Wickham

Alomeda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jennifer Morris [mailto:jmorris875@gmail.com)
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 2:51 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Call Mac

Jerry,
It's been awhile, hasn't it? I'm at Locus Technologies now.

I've heard there's a problem with PCE at Call Mac. As you know, we started out taking baby steps at
that site, and aside from some soil samples in the former AST areas and a sample from the water well,
we didn't have any 8260 data. Knowing what I do now, I'm wondering about what exposure I may have
had to PCE. From what I can tell, the DO3 excavation was in or near the PCE area, but there were also
all those little oil stain excavations that were less than 4 feet deep, where I'd step in and grab a soil
sample for PID screening. With a 1 ppm detection limit on the PID, I wouldn't necessarily have picked
up on anything and the PCE concentrations may have been significant.

Given what you know of the site, is potential exposure to PCE something I might want to think about?
Thanks,

J eﬁnifer Morris

3/4/2008



